

CITY & BOROUGH OF JUNEAU

Department of Parks & Recreation 155 S. Seward St., Juneau, AK 99801 Phone: (907) 586-5226 Fax: (907) 586-5677 Brent_Fischer@ci.juneau.ak.us

Dear Jeannie Johnson,

On behalf of the City & Borough of Juneau, I would like to thank you so much for authorizing loaning equipment towards Parks & Recreation's 2nd Annual Day of Play – Trucks N' Stuff event. The event was a huge success, in part due to your donation and we couldn't have done it without you.

Thanks for your generosity and we hope to see you enjoying the wonderful opportunities Parks & Recreation presents in the future!

THANK YOU JEANNE

Sincerely

Brent Fischer

Director

Parks & Recreation